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From:
To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Warringah electorate
Date: Thursday, 9 November 2023 4:18:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear AEC,
I was born in Manly Hospital 67 years ago. I am a proud supporter of Manly Warringah rugby league team and
I live in Manly.
I’ve always found the Warringah electorate to be a fantastic community. It’s very engaged and functions very
well.
With the new distribution it would make sense to include all of Neutral Bay , Cremorne and Kirribilli in the
Warringah electorate.
The Warringah Expressway could be the natural boundary.
Thank you for your attention. Warringah is a very beautiful and special area and I hope it can grow bigger and
better.
Yours Sincerely
Catherine Willis

Sent from my iPhone
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